STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY anp MINERALS DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION
HOBBS DISTRICT OFFICE

October 17, 1980

BRUCE KING POST OFFICE BOX 1980
GOVERNOR HOBBS, NEW MEXICO 88240
LARRY KEHOE (505) 393-6161
SECRETARY
Conoco Inc.
P. 0. Box 460

Hobbs, New Mexico 88240

Gentlemen:

Due to the recently submitted gas-oil ratio test for your Hawk B-3 Well
No. 22 Jocated in Unit L of Section 3, T-21-S, R-37-E, the well will be
reclassified as a gas well in the Blinebry 0il & Gas Pool effective
January 1, 1981, and the oil allowable will be cancelled that date.
Please advise this office when you have complied with the provisions of
Division Order No. R-1670-N pertaining to gas wells in the Blinebry Pool
in order that a gas allowable can be assigned.

Yours very truly,

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION

Jerry Sexton
Supervisor, District 1
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